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(Revision of Disclosed Matter) Notice Regarding Business Expansion  
into the Midwest Area of the U.S. 

 
Warabeya Nichiyo Holdings Co., Ltd. (hereinafter the “Company”) has decided to revise a portion of the plan for 
the establishment of a new plant (Columbus, Ohio), which was announced in “Notice Regarding Business 
Expansion into the Midwest Area of the U.S.” on January 11, 2024, today as follows. 

1. Details of Revision 

Item Before Revision  After Revision 
Start of operations September 2025 Summer 2026 
 

2. Reason for Revision 

As delays arose in the construction of the delivery center to be attached to the newly-built plant, the 
Company has elected to review its timing for putting the plant in operation. 

3. Future Outlook 
The impact of this change to the Company’s plan on its consolidated earnings has already been factored into 
the consolidated earnings forecast for the fiscal year ending February 2026 that the Company disclosed today. 

 
 

Note: This English translation is provided solely for information purposes. Should there be any discrepancies 
between this translation and the Japanese original, the latter shall prevail. 

 


